
 

NOTICE 

 

ALL STUDENTS 

 

 

St. John’s University, New York has communicated to us that they are 

ready to offer scholarships to students of Department of Law, 

University of Mumbai who are interested in joining the LL.M. 

Programme at St. John’s Law School. 

 
Interested students may contact Professor Prof. Sheetal Kumar Setia, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Law for further details.  

 
         Sd/-  
 

     Dr. Rashmi M. Oza 
April 5, 2018       Professor  & Head, Department of Law 
 


